FIELD / SITE INSPECTION NOTES OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER,
KAGHAZNAGAR O

F THE FOREST AREA PROPOSED FOR DIVERSION OF 3.876 HA
OF FOREST LAND IN FAVOUR OF SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER, TDWSP (RWS&S)

CIRCLE, NIRMAL FOR LAYING OF pIpg LINE IN SEGMENTS-22/2 (BEJJUR) FOR
PROVIDING SAFE DRINKING WATER UNDER TELANGANA DRINKING WATER
SUPPLY PROJECT IN ADILABAD DISTRICT.

Fkk

On 06.09.2016 inspected the area Proposed for diversion of Forest land for

3.876 Ha for laying of pipe line in Segments-22/2 (Bejjur) for proyiding safe drinking
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The said area proposed for diversion does not form part of national parks, wild
life sanctuaries, biosphere reserve, tiger reserve & elephant corridor etc., The proposed
site for diversion is part of notified Corridor area of “Kawal Tiger Reserve”. There are no
rare, endangered and unique species of flora and fauna found in the forest area
proposed for diversion. There are no protected Archaeological / Heritage site / defense
establishment or any other important monument in the forest area proposed for
diversion. The tree growth falling in the proposed land for diversion has been

enumerated on the field.

This project will provide safe drinking water @100 lpcd to the house holds at
their door steps in Bejjur Mandal, Wthh will improve not only the health but also the
living standards of the people of the area. In addition to above, substantial economic
gain in terms of reduced health hazards and reduced work burden on women folk will

be achieved.

Hence, it is recommended for considering the proposal.




